
Would you like to Sponsor K-State’s HSPC?

High School Programming Contest
The High School Programming Contest at K-State is a tradition that has been going on for nearly 30 years. Each year 
students from high schools in Kansas and surrounding states travel to the Little Apple to compete for programming 
supremacy in this all-day event. K-State is proud to host an event widely known to support the future generation of 
computer scientists. 

Why Sponsor?
The High School Programming Contest at K-State attract 200 high school students, more than 30 high school staff 
members, and over fifty volunteers from the Department of Computer Science. This is a great opportunity to market your 
brand to a wide audience of various demographics while supporting computer science education. 

Donate to the High School Programming Contest 
Please visit here or scan the QR code on the top right to donate. 

Contact David Invergo if any questions: dinvergo@k-state.edu
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The official HSPC 2024 
T-shirt features a fun
computer illustration
and event details on the
front. Sponsor logos
will be prominently
displayed on the back
below the HSPC logo,
ensuring high visibility
and recognition.

https://cs.ksu.edu/outreach/programming-contest/Support-us/untitled.html



